
 
 

 

Monday May 9,  2022 
 
 
Mayor Mitch Twolan and Council Members 
Municipality of Huron Kinloss 
21 Queen Street 
Ripley   ON    N0G 2R0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Twolan,  
 

The Kincardine Nimrod Club would like to invite you to our Open House on Saturday, June 4, 2022.  The 
Kincardine Nimrod Club is a private club established in 1953 to permit members to engage in sport 
shooting and archery.  We hope that you will be able to join us for a period of time between 10:00 am and 
3:00 pm to observe and participate in our events.   We will have fully qualified instructors to ensure that 
you have a safe experience shooting a variety of legal firearms or learning about archery.   You will also 
be able to learn about the different types of shooting events we have at the Club.  I think you will find it to 
be very educational and interesting. 

We are located at 2334 12th Concession, Huron Kinloss.   If you would like to attend, please email Jim 
Sheppard at jimshep@hurontel.on.ca , and we will ensure that we have a club member greet you and 
show you around our facility.   

 

Sincerely 

 

Kincardine Nimrod Club Executive 

mailto:jimshep@hurontel.on.ca

